SEP 30 1982

MEMORANDUM FOR: Harold R. Den*on, Director
nffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM : Victor Stello, Jr.
Deputy Executive Director
Regional Op rcations and Generic Requirements

SUBJECT: TECHNICAL RESCLUTION OF USI A-11

In a memo dated September 7, 1982, you transmitted for information, a
copy of NUREG-0744, "Resolution of the Reactor Vessel Materials Toughness
Safety Issue." You stated that NUREG-0744 41d not impose new generic
requirements on licensees but merely describes one acceptable (and
recommended) method of meeting existing requirements in 10 CFR 50,

My staff has reviewed NUREG-0744 and we concur that it does not impose
new generic requirements on licensees. On this basis, I agree that {1t
need not be reviewed by CRGR.

Original Signed By
v, Stello

Victor Stello, Jr.

Deputy Executive Director
Regional Operations and Generic
Requirements

cc: W, J, Dircks
Office Directors
CRGR Members
Regfonal Administrators
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